
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has awarded 
grants to both the Mississippi Band of Choctaw Indians 
Office of Environmental Protection (MBCI OEP) and the 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) 
for improving air quality through plan development. 
Together we have named this initiative the Clean Air 
Mississippi Project (CAMP).

MBCI OEP is seeking your ideas for reducing greenhouse gas emissions and other air pollutants.  
Your input will directly benefit tribal lands as well as the entire state! 

To submit your ideas, scan the QR code and take a short survey.

Scan me for  
quick access to  
the survey!

If you prefer, visit cleanairmsproject.com. 

All tribe members who complete the survey by March 1, 2024, will be eligible for a drawing giveaway. 

The greenhouse gas reduction measures identified as priorities will be proposed for incorporation into 
the Priority Climate Action Plan, which is due to the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) on 
March 1, 2024. The priority measures are being developed as part of the CAMP and identify main sources 
of Mississippi’s air pollution and potential reduction measures. You are invited to give input on the 
measures before they are incorporated into the final Priority Climate Actin Plan.

Through CAMP we will prioritize emission reduction ideas and prepare our tribe and state to apply for 
clean air project implementation funding. Let us hear your ideas for improving air quality!

Questions? Contact us at CleanAir@choctaw.org.

Clean Air Mississippi Project

in partnership with the 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality
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